
From:   Walter Szczepanski   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 08, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #1040-EX-ST-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Reference:
STA Confirmation Number: EL125723
STA File Number:  1040-EX-ST-2016

Mr. Young,

I included Rome, NY on this new application because 1). the radar ERP for this application is higher than
allowed by the existing license and 2). the desired operating range is 10 km around our office site at 52
Geiger Road, Rome, NY, whereas the current license only allows a 1 km radius of operation.

I hereby request that the start date be changed to 23 July 2016 for the application referenced above.    

Do I need to go back to the Website application and change the start date there, as well?

Thank you,

Walter Szczepanski
President
Helios Remote Sensing Systems, Inc.
52 Geiger Road, Suite 2
Rome, NY 13441
(315) 356-1661  voice   
(315) 356-1666  fax
(315) 941-2430  mobile
walter.szczepanski@heliossensors.com
www.heliossensors.com


